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Boy Scout Troop 570 - Frederick, MD 

It is the policy of Boy Scout Troop 570 to never publish the full name of a minor member of the Troop on our website.  http://cmdtroop570.weebly.com , in any Troop correspondence or in the district website, the Blue Blaze. However, in order to share the fun that we have as Scouts with our extended family members as well as other troop members who could not be present, the troop does happily accept photos of our events to publish on our website and sometimes even the district website, the local newspapers and for advertisement of the Troop itself.  

If you have any questions about this policy, please feel free to talk to any of the scout leaders.

We are asking that each family, please sign this form and either give it to the leader at your next meeting or mail it to: 
Boy Scout Troop 570

c/o Quinn Chapel AME  P. O. Box 3311

Frederick, MD  21705
________________________________________________________________________

For Adults (over age 18)

I am an adult over the age of 18 years. I authorize the Boy Scouts of America, its Councils, and units to use my name and display my image and likeness. 
______________________________


__________

Signature – parent / guardian 


Date

For Children (under age 18)

I am an adult over the age of 18 years and I am the parent or legal guardian of ________________________, a minor ("scout"). I have full authority and do authorize the Boy Scouts of America, its councils, and units, to display my scout’s image and likeness. 
______________________________


__________

Signature – parent / guardian 


Date
